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           14th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We have had a super half term learning all about real life superheroes! 

 

We have had visitors from a lifeguard, a nurse, a chef and we will have  

another exciting hero next week too! 

 

To finish off our topic, we will be having an experience day on Thursday 21st  

March 2024. 

 

We would like your child to come into school dressed as an everyday hero!  

 

This could be a nurse, dentist, vet, teacher, lifeguard, police officer, fire fighter

(or anyone else that is an every day hero). 

 

We look forward to seeing all of your real life superhero costumes!  

 

 

Many Thanks  

Miss Fallesen & Mrs Abrahams 
 
 
 
 
 


